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 ANNOUNCEMENT  
  
 
 
The Hellenic Statistical Authority announces the postponement of the press release on the 

Continuous Vocational Training, which was scheduled for the 31/10/2017, on account of additional 

statistical checks. ELSTAT will make known the new release date with a new announcement. 

 


